

Denton C.P. School

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





Better Never Stops

25th May 2017

YOUR SCHOOL NEEDS YOU!

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am sure you will be aware that all schools have a governing body – we do! The governing body is made up of members of the local community, staff and parents, and together they play a vital role in school improvement.

We currently have space on our governing body for a parent governor.

If you think you might be interested and would like to find out more, please contact the School Office or feel free to have a chat with me anytime.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher